
NIC-MVPA Minutes, Nov. 13, 2019 

Members attending: Ken Brugioni, Mike Frett, Dave Nordin, Steve Bartkowski, Bruce Haffner, John 

Robinson, Craig McDonald, Allen Foley. 

Called to order at 7:15. 

Opening remarks: Craig: Thanks to all who attended the Utica parade, a good time. Flyovers included 

TBM Avengers.  

The October Minutes were approved as published.  

Treasurer's Report: Oct 1 balance was $3993.04, on 10/31 $3529.98, on 11/12 $3654.98. We approved 

$59.49 for food tonight.  

Officer nominations: After discussion, the usual suspects agreed to serve another year. 

 President, Allen Foley 

 Vice President, Bruce Haffner 

 Treasurer, Dave Nordin 

 Secretary, Ken Brugioni 

 Website Manager, Mike Frett 

 Activities Director, Craig McDonald 

 

We approved a $40 gift certificate for the Christmas party. 

We approved not to exceed $600 for circular magnetic club logos.  

Old business: Thanks to Frett and Mooney for furnishing Jeeps for the USO ball.  

The Hillside parade lasted 15 minutes, with low attendance.  

The Christmas Party will be on Sunday, Dec 15, at 5:00 at Traversos, Orland Park.  

Adjourned at 7:15. 

 


